
 
 

9th February 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Brainbuilder 

Parents have asked for an extension to the half term brain builder.  Children will have until Friday the 23rd of 
February to complete their project. 

Parental Involvement 

Please find attached a letter from our parent governor and clarification on parents in school. 

Safer Internet Day 

Create, Connect and Share Respect 
Here are the photographs of the costumes designed: 

Rock Star Winners for last week 

1st place  -  Iqra Ahmed Class 11- 6,883 
2nd place - Aizah Noor Class 6 - 2,545 
    
3rd place - Eren Mahmood Class 6 - 2,231
    

World Book Week 

The week beginning 26th February is World Book Week.  All the work 
that week will be based around a chosen text.  Monday the 26th of Febru-
ary will be dress up day where all children are invited to dress as a character form their year group text.   
There will be a winner for the best dressed costume, so you can begin planning during the holiday.  The 
class texts are: 
Year 3- The Jungle Book 
Year 4 - Alice in Wonderland 
Year 5 - Percy Jackson and the lightening thief 
Year 6 - Harry Potter  
Please could we ask parents for a contribution of £1 to go towards purchasing whole class reads. 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done classes 1, 4, 6, 8 and 10 for achieving over 96% last week. 
DATES FOR NEXT WEEK 

* Next week w.b 12.02.18 - CLOSED FOR HALF TERM 
* Wednesday 21st February - Year 3 Trip to Chester Zoo 
* Friday 23rd February - Class 11’s Class Assembly (Parent’s welcome 9am in the 



hall)


